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Scrutiny Board (Children’s Services) 
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Subject: Young People’s Scrutiny Forum – Draft terms of reference 
 

        
 
 
 
1.0 Background Information 
 
1.1 At the Board’s last meeting, Members received an update on the Young People’s 

Scrutiny Forum. 
 
1.2 The Forum is due to meet on 3 April to finalise the terms of reference for the inquiry 

on the environment. The terms of reference will be circulated to Scrutiny Board 
members in advance of the Board meeting. 

 
2.0 Recommendation 
 
2.1 Members are requested to endorse the terms of reference for the Young People’s 

Scrutiny Forum environment inquiry. 
 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  
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